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We as Archbishops, alongside the bishops of the Church of England, apologise and take responsibility for releasing a statement last week which we

acknowledge has jeopardised trust. We are very sorry and recognise the division and hurt this has caused.

At our meeting of the College of Bishops of the Church of England this week we continued our commitment to the Living in Love and Faith project which
is about questions of human identity, sexuality and marriage. This process is intended to help us all to build bridges that will enable the difficult

conversations that are necessary as, together, we discern the way forward for the Church of England.
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